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Thursday 13th February 2020
Dear Parents,

Class One trip to Marsworth Reservoir Wednesday 26th February 

As part of our topic on ‘transport and journeys’ we are planning on taking the children to Marsworth Reservoir to look at the boats on the canal and do some bird spotting!
We will be leaving school around 1pm and we will return to school in time for a normal pick up.

The children need to wear school uniform on the top half with jeans or tracksuit bottoms, they also need a waterproof/warm coat and scarves, gloves and hats as appropriate as we will be going whatever the weather.

The cost of this visit will be £3 per child as we will be using the Dacorum Community minibus.

You can pay for the trip and give your consent via your School Gateway account, you don’t then need to return the slip. This is our preferred method. Alternatively, you can bring payment into the Office with the signed slip below. Please ensure you have done this no later than Monday 24th February. If we do not receive sufficient funds, the visit may have to be cancelled.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Patterson, Mrs Miles, Miss Willacy
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Class One trip to Marsworth Reservoir Wednesday 26th February 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………….(name) to travel to Marsworth on the minibus and have enclosed a contribution of £3.

Signed……………………………………………………………….

